
 

UNITED NATIONS ASSISTANCE MISSION IN SOMALIA (UNSOM) 

 
For more information, please contact UNSOM Spokesperson Cassandra Nelson 

Tel: + 254 41 350 6606 • Email: unsom-spokesperson@un.org 
Follow UNSOM: 

unsom.unmissions.org | @UNSomalia  | facebook.com/UNSomalia  | flickr.com/photos/unsom 

 

 

 

 

PRESS STATEMENT 31/2015 

 

Special Representative for Somalia condemns attack on AMISOM base 

Mogadishu, 01 September 2015 – The Special Representative of the UN Secretary-

General for Somalia (SRSG), Nicholas Kay, strongly condemns today’s attack by Al-

Shabaab militants on an AMISOM base at Janaale, Lower Shabelle Region manned by 

troops from the Ugandan contingent. 

“I send my deepest condolences to the families who have lost loved ones in today’s attack 

as well as to the people and the governments of Uganda and Somalia,” said SRSG Kay. 

“These courageous peacekeepers sacrificed their lives in the ongoing efforts to bring 

lasting peace and security to Somalia.” 

 “The United Nations remains resolute in our support for the Somali people. Our 

solidarity with the African Union Mission in Somalia, and Somali security forces in their 

efforts to defeat Al-Shabaab and build peace and stability will not waver.” 

https://twitter.com/UNPeacekeeping
https://www.facebook.com/unpeacekeeping
http://www.flickr.com/photos/unpeacekeeping/

